Dr. Matthew Conway, Jr.
Superintendent of Schools
Derby Public Schools

35 Fifth Street, P.O. BOX 373
Derby, CT 06418-0373

Subject: Alliance Grant

Dear Dr. Conway:

DEPARTMENT OF ADMINISTRATIVE SERVICES STATE OF CONNECTICUT

DIVISION OF CONSTRUCTION SERVICES

165 Capitol Avenue
Hartford, CT 06106

March 8, 2016

We have received your application for the Alliance Grant, submitted under the provisions of Section 59
of Public Act 15-1 of the June Special Session. The purpose of this letter is to inform you that we have
conducted our review of your Alliance Grant application.

We will be processing your payment in the amount of $1,225,000. Please note your available balance is
$0. The distribution will tentatively occur by the end of June. If you have any questions regarding the
Alliance Grant, please call Michelle Dixon at (860) 713-6477 or Tom Reault at (860) 713-6469.

KD/jn

cc: Michelle Dixon
Thomas Reault

Sincerely,

sta Diamantis, Director
ffice of School Construction Grants

An Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer
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